
Saturday’s  HITM  Promotions
card at Toms River East High
School Postponed
Toms River, NJ (June 2, 2016) – This Saturday’s boxing card
promoted by HITM Promotions at Toms River East High School is
postponed until later in the Summer.

All fans who bough tickets can get a refund at their point of
purchase.

A new date will be announced shortly.
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